
 
 
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Aransas County Courthouse, 2840 Hwy 35 N, Rockport, TX, 78382 
CONTACT: Emily Guerrero, Aransas County Public Information Officer, 

pio@aransascounty.org, 361-790-0100 

 

ARANSAS COUNTY BURN BAN LIFTED 
 

March 28, 2025 - As of 1:41 p.m. today, March 28,2025, County Judge Ray A. 

Garza has lifted the county-wide burn ban.  As always, if you plan to burn, do so 

responsibly.   

 

BEFORE YOU BURN – Remember, you must have a reliable water supply and 

equipment to maintain near the location of your fire to keep it under control.  Do not 

burn near brush, wooden fences, or structures of any kind.  If you are going to burn, 

you must first call the Public Safety Center’s non-emergency number (361) 729-

2222 to report your planned burn. 

 

All fires must be fully extinguished by dark and don’t forget – never leave a fire 

unattended for any reason. 
 

If you have questions about safe burning, please contact your local fire department.  

Help us keep Aransas County safe.  
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